
Nev.  casinos  could  face
penalties  for  not  filing
emergency plans
By Jeff German, Las Vegas Review-Journal

A state task force Friday moved closer to overhauling how
Nevada tracks casino emergency response plans in the wake of
the Oct. 1 mass shooting outside Mandalay Bay.

The 14-member panel met and approved several recommendations
in a report seeking to change an outdated state law requiring
casinos to submit emergency plans. The recommendations would
strengthen  the  law  to  allow  Nevada  gaming  regulators  to
discipline resorts that do not submit or update plans and
modernize the filing system.
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